
 

 

 

 

 
 

June 20, 2019 

 

 

Crown Castle 

Rebecca McDonald 

116 Inverness Dr East 

Englewood, CO 80112 

 

RE: US West Wireless (Clearwire) – Minor Site Plan Amendment 

 Case Number: 1979-6046-13 

 

Dear Ms. McDonald: 

 

On June 20, 2019, the Planning Department approved your above-referenced Minor Site Plan Amendment 

application. Please retain this letter for your records.  If you have any questions, please contact me at 

303.739.7121 or dosoba@auroragov.org. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Daniel Osoba 

Planner I 

City of Aurora Planning Department 

 

Planning and Development Services 

Planning Division 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 

Aurora, Colorado 80012 

303.739.7250 

 

mailto:dosoba@auroragov.org

